
 

2020 SPECIAL OPPORTUNITY FOR FUNDING  

CADET TRAINING AT THE CONNECTICUT FIRE ACADEMY 

We are hopeful that the CT Division of Forestry will have an opportunity to assist Fire Departments, who are 
located in towns with a population under 10,000, with expenses associated with sending cadets to the 

Connecticut Fire Academy 'Introduction to the Fire Service' (Cadet Training) class this summer.  There is one 

session scheduled for July 13th to July 18th (ages 14-17). 
 

If you are an eligible Department and wish to send a cadet to this training this summer we may be able to assist 

you with funding.  We will be able to help select students with $650 toward the expenses.  If you have cadet(s) 

and wish some financial assistance please provide the information requested below and send it to the Division 

of Forestry by the C.O.B Friday, March 6th, 2020. Please note that we have limited funds so we may have to 

restrict the funding to any one fire department and/or prioritize eligible fire departments to equitably distribute 

funds. 
 

Send to: DEEP Forestry Any questions: Kevin Grady 

 79 Elm Street 860-455-0699 

 Hartford, CT 06106 Kevin.grady@ct.gov  

 Fax- 860-424-4070  

 deep.forestry@ct.gov   
 

 

 

Cadet Name:    
 

Fire Department:   
 

Address:    
 

Adult Contact name: telephone:   
 

Email address:    
 

We will notify all fire departments that make application by March 13th, 2020. 
 

*PLEASE NOTE: 
 

*This does not take the place of an application to the Fire Academy for this ‘ITTFS’class.  The ‘ITTFS’ 

application is available at: 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/CFPC/_old_files/IntroFireService/2020-ITTFS-Application-rev.pdf?la=en 
 

**Deadline for the ‘ITTFS’ application back to the Fire Academy is March 27th, 2020. The balance of the 

tuition for this class is the responsibility of the Fire Department or student. 
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